
 

Dear Prospective Candidates, 

At SolveWare AS, we take great pride in our reputation as a leader in delivering 
innovative and comprehensive solutions to our esteemed international clients. As we 
continue to expand and strengthen our presence in the market, we are excited to announce 
that we are actively seeking talented individuals to join our dynamic team. 

We are particularly interested in individuals who possess a unique blend of software, 
hardware, sales, and business skills. Our goal is to cultivate a diverse workforce that 
encompasses a holistic understanding of our business model, enabling us to effectively 
collaborate with clients and partners and deliver exceptional final solutions. 

Role and Responsibilities: 

As a member of our team, you will play a crucial role in driving the success of our 
projects. Your responsibilities will include: 

Software Expertise: 

Developing and maintaining robust software solutions that align with our clients' 
requirements. 

Conducting thorough testing and debugging to ensure the reliability and efficiency of our 
applications. 

Collaborating with our partners and clients to integrate software components seamlessly. 

Hardware Proficiency: 

Installing, modifying, designing, implementing, and optimizing hardware solutions to 
complement our software offerings. 

Conducting hardware testing and troubleshooting to ensure optimal performance. 

Providing technical support and guidance to clients and partners regarding hardware-
related issues. 
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Sales and Business: 

Engaging with clients and partners to understand their needs and identify opportunities for 
collaboration. 

Developing and executing effective sales strategies to expand our client base. 

Participating in business development activities to foster partnerships and drive growth. 

Requirements: 

Bachelor's degree in Computer Science, Engineering, or a related field. The lack of this 
requirement can be compensated by extensive experience in the mentioned fields of work. 

Proven experience in software development, hardware design, sales, or business 
development. 

Strong technical proficiency in programming languages, software development 
methodologies, and hardware technologies. 

Exceptional interpersonal and communication skills in English to effectively collaborate 
with team members, clients, and partners. 

Demonstrated ability to adapt to evolving technologies and industry trends. 

A passion for innovation and a proactive mindset towards problem-solving. 

Join Our Team: 

If you are eager to be part of a vibrant and forward-thinking organization, we encourage 
you to submit to us your CV, with a short presentation message. By joining our team, you 
will have the opportunity to work alongside talented professionals, engage with cutting-
edge technologies, and contribute to transformative solutions for our clients. 

To apply, please submit your resume and a cover letter highlighting your relevant 
experience and qualifications to info@solveware.no or directly to our General Manager 
Magne Arne Brekke at magne.brekke@solveware.no . We kindly request that you use the 
subject line "Job Application - [Position Title]" in your email. 

Thank you for considering SolveWare AS as your potential employer. We appreciate your 
interest in joining our team and look forward to reviewing your application. 
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